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SENATOR McLUCAS asked on 15 Feburary 2005:  
 
�Hearing impaired people are not invariably but almost invariably older and are less likely to 
make a direct complaint and would more likely go through an advocacy group. We have had 
some concerns expressed. I wonder whether for the record you could provide us with a copy 
of the offer that you would make, so we can see how patients are advised about�.with the 
advice that the clinician is going to get the top up.� 
 
 
Answer: 
 
A copy of the information provided to clients who are purchasing a hearing aid is attached. 
The last paragraph of the letter indicates that �consistent with industry practice, Australian 
Hearing clinicians can elect to receive a one-off payment on the sale of each high-technology 
device.� It also states this payment is dependent upon the client�s satisfaction with the device 
and other quality assurance measures being met. The information sheet also advises the client 
that Australian Hearing monitors the quality and appropriateness of all high technology 
device choices to ensure the best hearing solution is offered to every client on every occasion. 
 
 
 
 
 




